CSPA>

CIVIL SERVICE PENSIONERS' ALLIANCE

BIRMINGHAM & DISTRICT GROUP
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING - 1 MARCH 2023

February 2023

Dear Colleagues,

Firstly, may | wish you all a very Happy New Year and | hope this letter finds you all in good
health and managing to keep yourselves cosy and warm despite the soaring costs of electricity

and gas.
Please find below, the details regarding our Group's AGM 2023.

The Group AGM will be held on Wednesday 1st March 2023, in The Meeting Room,
Saint Michael's Church, Moore Street Queensway, Birmingham, B5 7LN at 10.30am.

This meeting will elect your Group Officers and Executive Committee for the following year.
Nominations for the following posts are requested please from members:-

CHAIR. SECRETARY. TREASURER. MEMBERSHIP SECRETARY. 6 x EC
MEMBERS. Delegate & Observer to the CSPA National AGM. Delegates to WMPC.

Nominations should be sent to the Secretary, in writing, either by post or email to arrive before
midnight on 22nd February 2023 to Eileen Turner, 10 Badger Close, Cheswick Green, Solihuli,
B90 4HR. Please ensure you have the consent of the nominee before submitting their name.

We have invited a guest speaker from The Charity For Civil Servants to address the meeting,
we are sorry but, we have not received the name of that speaker at the time of writing.

Future meetings in 2023 - 5th April - 3rd May - 7th June - 5th July - 2nd August - 6th
September - no meeting in October due to National AGM - 9th November - 6th December,
Christmas Lunch if there is enough interest.

With all best regards from,
The Officers and Committee of the Birmingham & District Group,

Chairperson: Keith Coggins, 8 Glenville Drive, Erdington, Birmingham B23 6PR
Tel 0121 350 8604 Mobile - 07759913711 - Email coggins308@btinternet.com
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